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Comments: roadless discussion

 

To whom it may concern:

 

I am writing in response to solicitation for public comment about the proposals to alter the current roadless status

of much of the Tsongass national forest. Though I live in Minnesota I strongly support ongoing protection of

National forest lands with roadless protection. These lands are important for preservation of critical watersheds

as well as many threatened flora and fauna. Can we not leave some small parts of our Earth alone?? Thank you

 

David Reitz MD

 

Northfield,MN 55
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